
ST. CATHERINE  OF  SIENA  ROMAN  CATHOLIC  CHURCH  

January 3, 2016 ðEpiphany of the Lord  

ALL ARE WELCOMED TO OUR PARISH ! 
We are so pleased that you chose to celebrate with us this weekend. We warmly 
invite you to active participation in our liturgical celebration. Please feel free to 
approach one of our Ministers of Hospitality if you are in need of any assistance. No 
matter what your present status in the Catholic Church, your current family or 
marital situation, your past or present religious affiliation; no matter what your 
personal history, age, background, sexual orientation, gender, race, or color; no 
matter what your self -image or self-esteem: YOU are invited, welcomed, accepted, 
loved, and respected at St. Catherine of Siena Church in Ithaca, New York. 

The mission of St. Catherine of Siena Parish 
is to inspire, engage, and nurture our community through 

worship, witness, and service. 

La misión de la parroquia de Sta. Catalina es  

inspirar, cuidar y motivar la participación de nuestra 
comunidad a través del culto, testimonio y servicio. 

PARISH  MISSION  STATEMENT 

St. Catherine of Siena Church is a Tompkins County Living Wage Employer  

LOVE W ILL  HOLD US TOGETHER 
 

All relationships are hard work! Friendships take time and energy. Certainly parenting 
takes a great deal of care and attentionñregardless of the ages of the children (some 
now adults). But perhaps the relationship that takes the most work and attention is the 
relationship we have with our spouse or significant other. These relationships are 
tested by the constant need to negotiate around our partnerõs needs and desires, and 
are often affected by the demands of work, children, and other involvements.   

So how do we make sure that these relationships continue to grow and flourish? How 
do we weather the hard times and lessen their impact? How do we express our love for 
the other in the midst of the craziness of everyday life? How do we allow our 
relationships to grow through the ever -changing contexts of our lives? This workshop, Love Will Hold Us Together, 
will offer practical suggestions for keeping our couple relationships healthy, handling conflict, and creating 
moments of celebration within our families.  

For many years, Belinda Brasley, M.Div., and Deacon John Brasley, M.Div., have been sharing their passion with 
couples and families, taking an honest look at the ups and downs of family faith, parental hope, and married love. 
They are good friends of Fr. Joe and are a part of the Family Camp community that is so important to him and 
many of our families here at St. Catherineõs.  

The workshops will not demand group sharing, but couples will be encouraged to talk to each other within the 
context of the workshop. Although itõs a different kind of òdate night,ó we hope it will be even more important to 
the heath and stability of your relationships.  

The workshop will be offered twice:  

¶ Friday, January 8: Dinner will be provided and begins at 6 p.m. The workshop will be offered from 7 ð9 p.m. 
You are welcome to bring your own drinks and make it a special occasion! Free babysitting will be provided 
and children will be served dinner. If your child has unique dietary needs, please provide appropriate food.  

¶ Saturday, January 9: Morning hospitality will be provided and the workshop will be offered from 9 ð11 a.m. 
Free babysitting will be provided.  

Your registration is necessary and important! Please let us know you are coming no later than Wednesday, 
January 6, by contacting Ann Marie at 257-2493 or ameckert@dor.org. Please let her know the names of those 
attending, which workshop you will be attending, and if you need child care. Include the ages and names of your 
children. We hope to see you there! 

mailto:ameckert@dor.org


MINISTRY  TEAM 
Pastor 
Rev. Joseph Marcoux, fmarcoux@dor.org 
 

Pastoral Associate 
Ann Marie Eckert, ameckert@dor.org 
 

Director of Liturgical Music  
Sherry Scanza, sherry.scanza@gmail.com 
 

Coordinator of Faith Formation  
Ashley Blank, ablank@dor.org 
 

Coordinator of Volunteer Ministry  
Patricia Sipple, psipple@dor.org 
 

Communications Coordinator  
Jane Bonassar, jbonassar@dor.org 
 

Director of Finance & Administration  
Lawrence Wasser, lwasser@dor.org 
 

Bookkeeper  
Susan Dean, sdean@dor.org 
 

Organist  
Mary Holzhauer  
 

Administrative Assistant  
June Haynor, istcathe@dor.org 
 

Maintenance Technician  
Jerome Srb 
 

Housekeeper  
Diane Tordel  
 

TRUSTEES 
Frank Fetsko, Kristin Campagnolo  
 

COUNCIL  CHAIRS  
Pastoral Council : Colleen Perkins and Joseph Babcock 
Finance Council : Joe Kiely 
 

NEW PARISHIONERS  
Welcome to our parish community! Registration packets 
are available at all Church entrances and at the office.  
 

STEWARDSHIP  
Our Sister Parish  
We enjoy an ongoing exchange of people and prayer with 
St. Anthonyõs in the Dominican Republic. Donations to 
the òloose change bowlsó located at each Church entrance 
provide meals and education for over 200 children at the 
parish daycare center.  
 

Almsgiving  
10% or more of all donations we receive go to the poor 
and needy. 
 

Clothing for the Needy  
Clean used clothing in good condition accepted 24/7 at 
the shed adjacent to the parking lot. 

MASS SCHEDULE 
Weekend Mass Schedule  
Saturday: 5 p.m. 
Sunday: 9 & 11:30 a.m. 
Mass in Spanish: 4th Sunday of the month, 5:30 p.m. 
 

Daily Mass Schedule  
Monday: 5:30 p.m. 
Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday: 9 a.m. 
Brookdale Senior Living: 4th Tuesday of the month, 10:15 a.m. 
 

Accommodations:  
Gluten-reduced hosts are available; notify a staff member. 
Personal listening receivers are available from the Sacristy. 
 

SACRAMENTS 
Reconciliation  
Saturday at 4 p.m. or by appointment  
 

Infant Baptisms  
Weõre so happy about the new addition to your family. 
Parents participate in a preparation program prior to baptism. 
Please contact the office three months prior to the baptism.  
 

Marriage  
Congratulations on your engagement! As with the other 
sacraments, prior preparation is necessary. Please contact the 
office at least six months before the wedding.  
 

Anointing of the Sick/Visitation  
Please contact the office for arrangements for individual 
anointing or for a visitation to someone who is sick or 
homebound. For emergencies after hours, please call Fr. Joe at 
585-747-3649. Families should alert the Parish Office when 
family members are in the hospital. Hospitals are no longer 
able to provide parishes with this information. If you would 
like to have someone prayed for at Mass and/or added to the 
Prayer Corner in the bulletin, we invite you to call the Parish 
Office at 257-2493.  
 

Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults (R.C.I.A.)  
For information on becoming Catholic, or questions about the 
Catholic faith, contact Ann Marie Eckert.  
 

Holy Orders  
For information about vocations, contact Carol Dady with the 
Diocesan Office of Vocation Awareness at 585-461-2890 or 
vocations@dor.org. 
 

PRAYER OPPORTUNITIES  
Eucharistic Adoration  
Wednesdays at 7 p.m. & Fridays at 9:30 a.m. in the Church 
 

Rosary 
Fridays at 5 p.m. in the Church 
 

Prayer Groups  
Centering Prayer and Ignatian Prayer Groups meet 
throughout the month. Small Christian Communities also 
meet weekly. For more information, call Ann Marie Eckert.  

St. Catherine of Siena Parish 
302 St. Catherine Circle, Ithaca, New York 14850 

607-257-2493 
www.stcathofsiena.org  /  www.facebook/stcatherinesithaca 

Office Hours: Mon.ïFri. 9 a.m.ï 4 p.m. (closed for lunch at 1 p.m.)  
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SCRIPTURE  READINGS  
 

Today 
Is 60:1-6; Eph 3:2-3a, 5-6; Mt 2:1-12 
 

Next Sunday 
Is 42:1-4, 6-7; Acts 10:34-38; Lk 3:15-16, 
21-22 

 
 

òRise up in splendor, Jerusalem! Your light has 
come, the glory of the Lord shines upon you. ó (Is 
60:1) 

PRAYER CORNER 
 

Please hold in prayer those who are sick: 

Catherine Darling, Louis Tessier, Jim Shea, 
Robert Galvin, Margy Dillon, Bill 
McNamara, Eky Hohendahl, Bill Ryan, Karyn 
Marion, Susan Shelley, Pat Davis, Mark 
Nagaitis, Christina de Roos Bain, Florence 
Wasser, Colin Hayward-Toland, Betty Muka, 
Lidia Roper, David Hyatt, Gianna Lesselroth, 
and Gail Cooney. 

    WHATôS HAPPENINGðJANUARY  4ï10  

Monday, January 4 
7:00 p.m. Trivia Night Planning Meeting  
Tuesday, January 5 
4:00 p.m. Youth Choir 
5:30 p.m. Boy Scouts Pack 55 Tiger Den 
7:30 p.m. St. Catherine Book Club 
Wednesday, January 6 
6:30 p.m. Peace & Justice Committee 
7:00 p.m. Eucharistic Adoration 
7:30 p.m. R.C.I.A. 
Thursday, January 7 
9:30 a.m. Meeting Christ in Prayer 
7:00 p.m. Catechist/Assistant Meeting 
7:30 p.m. Adult Choir  
Friday, January 8 
9:30 a.m. Strength Training 
5:00 p.m. Praying the Rosary 
6:00 p.m. Relationship Workshop Dinner  
7:00 p.m. Relationship Workshop 
 

Saturday, January 9 
9:00 a.m. AA 
9:00 a.m. Relationship Workshop 
4:00 p.m. Sacrament of Reconciliation 
5:00 p.m. MASS: Fr. Felix Dalimpuo by Joe & Carol 
 Chipalowsky 
Sunday, January 10 
9:00 a.m. MASS: Rita Cacchillo by Chuck & Diane Childs 
 and Our Parishioners 
9:15 a.m. Childrenõs Liturgy of the Word 
10:15 a.m. Childrenõs Faith Formation 
11:30 a.m. MASS: Stefan & Elizabeth Banaszak & All 
 Deceased Family Members by Adam & Danuta 
 Bojanczyk 
4:00 p.m. Middle School Youth Group 
4:00 p.m. High School Youth Group 
 

STEWARDSHIP  OF TREASURE 

  OFFERTORY INCOME , December 27, 2015 

  Collection: $7,203 

  EFT Donations: $6,262 

  Mailed -in Donations: $4,820 

  TOTAL : $18,285 

  WEEKLY BUDGET : $10,577 

  VARIANCE : + $7,708 

  Christmas: $13,495 
   

  Dominican Republic Bowls: $4,270 

CATHOLIC  MINISTRIES  APPEAL 
Weõve raised $24,278 toward our goal of $46,165. Many 
thanks to the following parishioners who have given to the 
CMA: Dr. & Mrs. Bryant Blank; Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence 
Bonassar; and Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Colucci. 



 

 

Parish-Wide Opportunities  
 

LOVE W ILL  HOLD US TOGETHER  
Please see the front cover of the bulletin for more 
information about this workshop and remember to 
register by contacting Ann Marie at 
ameckert@dor.org or 257-2493. Please let her know 
who is coming, which day you will be attending, and 
if you will be needing babysitting (including the ages 
of your children).   
 

SUPPLIES  FOR THE D.R. N EEDED NEXT 
WEEKEND 
It is hard to believe that we will be leaving for the 
D.R. in twelve daysñand packing for the trip after 
Masses next weekend! We have eleven parishioners 
who are heading down to the Dominican Republic 
from January 15ð23. As always, we have been asked 
by the Sisters to bring with us diapers, first -aid 
supplies, and over-the-counter medicines for use in 
the Portal de Belén. We also try to bring clothes that 
can be distributed to the children at the school. We 
invite you to purchase a few things for the D.R. 
Childrenõs summer clothes are needed for ages 1ð12; 
gently used clothes are fine as well. Size 3 diapers are 
most useful to the Sisters. Donations can be placed at 
the doorways or by the baptismal font on the west 
side of the Church.  
 

ADULT TRIP  TO THE DOMINICAN  REPUBLIC  
On January 15, eleven members of our community 
will be embarking on a trip to visit the Portal de Belén 
and the Missionary Sisters of Jesus community in the 
Dominican Republic. The group will be returning on 
January 23. The trip will include the opportunity to 
spend a few days with the children at the Portal, visit 
with the Sisters and the lay missionary community in 
both Monte Plata and Nagua, check in with the 200 
Club projects from years past, and get to know the 
daily workings of the Portal better. We are also going 
to try to be of service to the Portal by giving eye tests 
to the children, since it was noticeable last year that 
none of the children wear glasses. Those attending 
are: Mary Berens, Jane Bonassar, Peter Brennan, Ann 
Marie Eckert, Linda Galanthay, Kate Kelley-Mackenzie, 
Maria Carolina Marraccini, Akoko Semon, Patricia Sipple, 
and Michael and Paula Twomey. The group looks 
forward to sharing their experiences with you upon 
their return.  
 
 

JEROME SRB WALKWAY  
We would like to name the covered walkway 
between the Church and our new Parish Center after 
our invaluable maintenance person, Jerome Srb, who 
is retiring in February after more than 20 years. If you 
would like to contribute to this well -deserved honor 
for Jerome, please direct your checks to the Unite 
Campaign and note that they are for the Jerome Srb 
Walkway. Many thanks for your generosity.  
 

SAVE THE DATEðTRIVIA  NIGHT  
Saturday, January 30, from 7-9 p.m., St. Catherineõs 
will be hosting  our first annual Trivia Night for the 
adults of our community (ages 16 and up). The 
Welcoming and Social Committee, with a whole team 
of fun -seekers on the planning team, are putting 
together a night of games, laughter, trivia, food, 
prizes, and community. You can put together your 
own team (6ð8 people) or register as an individual, 
couple, or group, and we will put together a team for 
you. You donõt have to think of yourself as òsmartó to 
participateñbecause this is trivia and you never 
know what types of useless information are stored in 
your brain until you need to answer a trivia question! 
The cost is only $10 per person, you are welcome to 
bring your own drinks to the event, and we can 
almost guarantee that it will be fun for all. 
Registration information will be available next 
weekend, but start planning now to participate!  
 

CHURCH UN-DECORATINGðDATE CHANGE! 
Ann Marie needed to change the date for Church Un-
Decorating because of a Memorial Mass for a family 
friend. We will now be doing it on Tuesday, January 

12, beginning at 6:30 p.m. With a lot of hands, we can 
have it undecorated in about 60ð90 minutes. If you 
can bring a 6-foot ladder with you, that will be really 
helpful.  
 

NEWLY BAPTIZED  
We welcome with joy Evelyn Ray Botsford, daughter of 
Nathan & Hannah Botsford; Anya Ella Buchanan, 
daughter of Troy & Erin Buchanan; and Noah 
Augustine Bullock, son of Nicholas & Meredith 
Bullock, who were baptized in December.  
 

NEW PARISHIONERS  
Please join us in welcoming our newly registered 
parishioner, John T. Hale.  

A vibrant Catholic Community where all are welcomed, challenged, and supported in their lifeõs journey.  
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DIOCESAN  PUBLIC  POLICY  COMMITTEE  
Children are Godõs gift to the world. Letõs make good 
choices for children. In a 2005 study, 73 percent of 
women undergoing an abortion said not being able to 
afford a baby now was a reason for the abortion. That 
number rose to 81 percent for women below the 
federal poverty line. And while the abortion rate for 
American women declined by 8 percent between 2000 
and 2008, among poor American women it increased 
by 18 percent. Providing child care subsidies eases the 
financial burden of raising children and may reduce 
the number of abortions.  Our Diocesan Public Policy 
Committee will be asking you to advocate for 
increased funding for child care subsidies on 
February 6ð7 during Masses. 

 
Childrenõs/Youth Ministry 

 

ñIN THE LOOPò WITH  THE HIGH  SCHOOL 
YOUTH MINISTRY  
This Sunday the High School Youth Ministry meeting 
will be a mother/daughter service project that will 
take place at All Saints Church in Lansing for the 
organization Days for Girls. The high schoolers and 
their mothers will be working to put together 
personal hygiene kits for girls around the world. The 
following Sunday, January 10, the high schoolers will 
be gathering to watch the movie The Mission. This 
movie is set in 18th century South America and tells 
the story of Jesuit missionaries there. 
 

MIDDLE  SCHOOL YOUTH MINISTRY   
We have two sessions this Sunday for our middle 
schoolers. Girls and their mothers are invited to join 
our high school girls and their mothers at All Saints 
Church in Lansing during the session time to put 
together personal hygiene kits for girls around the 
world through the organization Days for Girls. For 
our boys or any girls who would rather come to the 
Parish Center, the MSYM session will focus on youth-
led advocacy.  During this session, the young people 
will learn that a penny a day from Americans could 
end world hunger in eight years. This session is 
designed to give the middle schoolers a chance to 
create posters, fliers, and other resources to help raise 
awareness within the parish community. They can 
also discuss ways to organize events for this cause, 
such as a penny drive. Ashley Blank will be at the 
Days for Girls event and Kate Mackenzie will be 
leading the session at the Parish Center.   

School News 
 

I MMACULATE CONCEPTION  
A prayer for a the new year from the students, staff, 
and faculty of Immaculate Conception School: 
Remember us, O God; from age to age be our 
comforter. You have given us the wonder of time,  
blessings in days and nights, seasons and years. 
Bless your children at the turning of the year  
and fill the months ahead with the bright hope  
that is ours in the coming of Christ.  
You are our God, living and reigning, forever and 
ever. 
 

Stewardship Opportunities  
 

DAYS FOR GIRLS   
All Saints Church in Lansing will be hosting a Days 
for Girls sewing event this weekend, January 2/3.  
They will be sewing sanitary kits for girls around the 
world, and even for girls in Monte Plata and the Portal 
in the Dominican Republic. The kits also contain 
washcloths and underwear. Andra Benson, the 
organizer of this event, is asking for donations of dark -
colored washcloths and monetary donations to 
purchase underwear. If you would like to help donate 
washcloths or provide a monetary donation for 
undergarments, please contact Ashley Blank at 
ablank@dor.org or 257-2493. 
They would also like to extend an invitation to any of 
our parishioners who would like to attend the event 
and put together the kits. The event will be held at the 
All Saints Church Parish Center and go from 10 a.m.ð5 
p.m. on Saturday, January 2, and 2 p.m.ð6 p.m. on 
Sunday, January 3. Volunteers are welcome to come 
for an hour or for the entire day. Andra will provide 
food and drinks during the event. They need both 
sewers and non-sewers. Those who sew and wish to 
participate should bring their own machines and 
thread. Any non -sewers can bring scissors, measuring 
tape, and pins if you have them on hand. 
 

WOOD AVAILABLE  
One of our parishioners has a substantial wood pile 
from two mature silver maple trees that came down in 
a storm. If you would like some of the wood, please 
contact Suzanne at 844-4885 for details. She will 
donate any money she receives for the wood to a local 
food pantry to fight hunger. You will need to make 
arrangements to transport the wood.  

mailto:ablank@dor.org


 

 

From the Book of Ann Marie  

Dear Parish Family, 

On behalf of the rest of the Parish Ministry Team here at St. Catherineõs, I want to thank those of 
you who have sent cards, gifts, fruit, cookies, candy, and all sorts of other goodies to us in the 
past few weeks. We have enjoyed each gift to the fullest (translationñthere isnõt much left!) and 
have felt your support and love as we have read the cards and notes attached to the gifts and 

those that have arrived in the mail. It is quite a wonderful thing to work here at St. Catherineõs, and each of us 
experiences your support in different ways.  

Thanks also to all those of you who jumped in and helped with the Christmas liturgies. Even when the schedule 
indicated that there were openings, so many of you jumped in to make sure that we had people at the doors to 
welcome, people to proclaim our readings, serve at the altar, and distribute Holy Communion. Thanks in a 
special way to Deb Roe, who works so hard to make sure that everyone has an opportunity to participate in our 
ministries and that everyone knows what is expected of them. We greatly appreciate all of her work, both at the 
holidays and in scheduling our liturgical ministers throughout the year.  

A big thank you to those of you who came to help decorate the Church. A special thank you to Linda Galanthay 
and Sue Hyatt, who helped to get the ornaments hung throughout the Church prior to the official start of 
decorating on Tuesday. We did that ahead of time because we knew it would be too difficult to try to do all the 
decorating at once! If you have never come to help decorate, there is a level of chaos that is involved in the 
evening that is quite lovely ñchildren running around, glitter everywhere, a thousand questions, and yet, 
somehow, within a few hours, the Church is transformed and looks amazing!  

If you were at any of the Christmas Masses, you know how wonderful our music was and how much it 
enhanced our celebrations. The Childrenõs Choir did a great job at the 4 p.m. Mass. We have such an amazing 
group of young people who share their musical talents as instrumentalists, cantors, and members of the choir. 
We appreciate all those who joined the Christmas choir and hope they will continue to sing with the Childrenõs 
Choir. It is especially gratifying to see our older youth take a bigger role within the music ministry. Sally 
Ramirez was our cantor for the 7:30 p.m. liturgy, and she brings such a wonderful and inviting energy to her 
role as our leader of music. Sally just fills the Church with her joy and beautiful voice. The Adult Choir, with its 
additional Christmas members, really knocked it out of the park at the 11 p.m. liturgy. They were just 
outstanding and brought so much passion, prayer, and beauty to our liturgy. We had all sorts of special guest 
musicians with us throughout Christmas Eve, and we are so blessed by their contributions. A special thank you 
goes out to those who came back to sing and cantor for the Christmas morning liturgy! Mary Holzhauer, our 
accompanist, brought her very best to our celebrations and greatly enhanced each of our liturgies. And, of 
course, we offer a big thank you to Sherry for her leadership, passion, and amazing talents. I wish you could all 
see the way that she rehearses with the choirs and brings out the very best that each person has to offer in the 
process. We are so very lucky to have her!  

So many people visit us at Christmas, and it is a great joy to have such a passionate presider in Fr. Joe. His 
ability to engage the children, to speak to the hearts of the adults, and to make all feel welcome is a great gift to 
our parish and to our community.  

I wish you could have enjoyed the moment on Christmas morning when a little boy ñabout 18 months oldñ
walked up into the sanctuary during Mass to steal a few prayers (ornaments!) from the glass containers. The fact 
that our whole community was able to laugh and enjoy that innocent moment is one of the things that makes St. 
Catherineõs such a great place. If you werenõt able to be here for Christmas, I hope you found peace and joy in 
your celebration.  

Peace, 
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Local News 
 

RESPECT FOR LIFE  MASS AT I MMACULATE 
CONCEPTION  
January 22, the anniversary of Roe v. Wade, is a day 
when we are especially called to speak up for life.  
The March for Life, held each year in Washington, 
D.C., draws hundreds of thousands of people in 
support of and respect for life. Immaculate 
Conception will offer a special Respect for Life Mass 
on Thursday, January 21, at 7 p.m.  Those leaving 
from Ithaca to attend the March for Life will also be 
participating in this vigil Mass, and we will be able to 
pray for their safe journey.  
 

MERCY IN  THE SACRAMENTS AND  ACTS OF 
MERCY 
In response to the Jubilee Year of Mercy, Fr. Jeff 
Tunnicliff is sponsoring a series of talks on mercy. 
This month, he will continue to explore the meaning 
of mercy in our lives by focusing on the Sacrament of 
Reconciliation as well as the Spiritual and Corporal 
Works of Mercy.  It will be held on Thursday, 

January 14, at 7 p.m.  at Immaculate Conception. 
 

Diocesan News 
 

ST. BERNARDôS ON THE ROAD 
During the months of February and March, St. 
Bernardõs School of Theology and Ministry will be 
taking to the road with a lecture series that is free and 
open to the public. For more information or to pre -
register, please see www.stbernards.edu  or call 585-
271-3657. All lectures are held from 7ð8 p.m. The 
lecture series includes: 
¶ February 17: òThe Parables of Mercy,ó at St. 

Cecilia Church, St. Kateri Parish, Irondequoit  
¶ February 24: òConfession: The Sacrament of 
Mercy,ó at St. Joseph Parish, Penfield 

¶ March 2: òMercy in the Fathers of the Church, óat 
St. Bernardõs School of Theology and Ministry 

¶ March 9: òThe Saints in Mercy,ó at St. Lawrence 
Parish, Greece 

¶ March 16: òMercy as a Liturgical Experience,ó at 
Blessed Sacrament Church, Rochester 

¶ March 31: òMercy in the Teachings of the Popes,ó 
at St. Jerome Parish, East Rochester 

 

 
 

CATHOLIC  FAMILY  CENTER GALA 
The Catholic Family Center in Rochester is holding its 
annual gala on Friday, February 5 . Visit 
www.cfcrochester.org  for ticket and sponsorship 
information, or call Cheryl Marshall at 585 -262-7172. 
 

Thank You 
 

FROM KATE HOOKS 
Way back in August, St. Catherine's included 
information about my caregiving fundraiser in the 
parishõs weekly bulletin. As a result, a number of 
generous parishioners donated to my caregiving fund 
and I am incredibly delinquent in expressing my 
gratitude.   I am absolutely humbled by the support 
ofñin many casesñperfect strangers, and am 
continuously reminded that Godõs love is 
demonstrated by those around me.  Leaving my job in 
Baltimore in June 2012 was probably one of the 
saddest times of my life. I left the career I was 
passionate about, the students I loved and the support 
system I had come to rely on. Not a day goes by that I 
do not miss my students, but I am happy to report an 
ever-growing support system here in Ithaca. I feel 
blessed to count St. Catherine's Church as part of it. 
Please extend my genuine thanks to everyone in the 
parish! 

 

FROM LOAVES AND FISHES  
Thank you for generously designating Loaves and 
Fishes as the recipient of your share of the funds 
collected by the annual òRice Bowló drive through 
Catholic Relief Services.  
 

Now in our 32nd year, and serving 13 percent more 
meals than in 2010, our ministry is as critical as ever. 
As one guest put it, òitõs important to have quality 
food consistently available.ó Thank you for your 
compassion and generosity which allows us to 
continue caring for our neighbors in need.  

  

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

Jan. 8/9 Relationship Workshop  
Jan. 12  Christmas Un-Decorating 
Jan. 15-23 Adult Trip to the D.R.   
Jan. 30  Trivia Night  
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LITURGICAL  MINISTERS : JAN. 9/10  

5:00 P.M. 

Music  Bob Talda 

Lector  
Bob Gravani 
Leah Walker 

Minister of 
Communion  

Mary Lou Bailey-Smith - Host 
Clara Barrett - Host 
Steve Moolin - Host 
Jill Dollaway - Cup (sub reqôd) 
Mary Hutchens - Cup  
Mary Kay La Londe - Cup 
Lynn Szymanski - Cup  
Bob Talda - Cup  

Altar Server  
Lynne Walker - Cross 
*** - Book 

Minister of Hospitality  

Eileen Gravani - 1  
Bob Pochily - 2 
John Sipple - 3 
Thomas Every - 4 
 

9:00 A.M.  

Music  Jeannie Barnaba 

Brookdale  Susan Piliero 

Lector  
Gregory Menzenski 
Joseph Babcock 

Minister of  
Communion  

Elizabeth Jesch - Host  
Stephen Jesch - Host 
Bill Perkins - Host 
Silvia Abbiati - Cup 
Diane Childs - Cup 
Mary Crosley - Cup 
Jose Martinez - Cup 
Colleen Perkins  - Cup 

Altar Server  
Tristan Babcock - Cross 
Peter Jesch - Book 

Minister of Hospitality  

Bernice Magee - 1 
Chris Bates - 2   
Jason Klaben - 3 
Amie Germain - 4 
Kevin Klaben - 5 
Cathy Buttner - 6 

11:30 A.M.  

Music  Jane Doyle 

Lector  
Michael Twomey 
Ellen Morris-Knower 

Minister of 
Communion  

Mary Ellen Cummings - Host 
Cali Michele Johnson - Host 
Pat Wynn - Host  
Dan Briotta - Cup  
Valerie Evans - Cup  
Carla Marceau - Cup 
Akoko Semon - Cup 
Loisanne Thomas - Cup 

Altar Server  
Francesca Santelli - Cross 
*** - Book 

Minister of Hospitality  

Ellen Walsh - 1 
Kevin Walsh - 2 
Diane Dunham - 3 
Jane, Maggie & Lizzie Bonassar - 4  
Rose Blinn - 5 
Amanyi Richardson - 6  



 

 

H 
THE HEIGHT S 

CAFÉ & GRILL  
LUNCH  

MONDAY -FRIDAY 11:30 -2:30  

DINNER  

MONDAY -THURSDAY 5:00 -9:00  
FRIDAY & SATURDAY 5:00 -10:00  

903 HANSHAW RD., ITHACA, NY 14580  

607 -257 -4144  

 

 
 

 

 Richard T. Prybyl, CRPCÈ
 

 Senior Vice President, Branch Manager, 
 Financial Advisor 

Morgan Stanley 
 Wealth Management 
 130 East Seneca Street, Ste 500, Ithaca 
 Direct 607-274-8538    
 Fax 607-274-8555 
 Toll free 800-633-6336 
 richard.prybyl@morganstanley.com 

 

 
 

Welcoming New Patients 

Internal Medicine & 
Hypertension 

2343 N. Triphammer Rd. 
Ithaca, NY  14850 
607-266-9100 

Across from McDonaldôs in the Lama Law 
Building 

 
SPACE AVAILABLE  

 
Contact the Parish 

Office  
at 607 -257-2493  

or  
istcathe@dor.org  

 
 

 

 

All Work Done On Premises 
 

 

 

 

 

257-1040 
Triphammer Shopping Mall 

IMMACULATE 
CONCEPTION 
SCHOOL 

PRE-K (AGES 3 AND 4) 
KINDERGARTEN ð 6TH GRADE 

A Christ-centered commitment to educational excellence. 

 

 
 
 

Corner of W. Buffalo St. and N. Plain St., Downtown Ithaca 

Located on N. Triphammer Rd. 
In front of the YMCA 

607-257-2233 
www.ciaoithaca.com  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Jay Williamson, CLU, ChFc 
Financial Representative 

 

179 Graham Rd., Ste. D 

Ithaca, NY  14850 

607-257-8665 

607-257-1847 fax 

jay.williamson@nmfn.com 

www.nmfn.com/jaywilliamson 

 
 

 

 

LANSING  

CHIROPRACTIC  
OFFIC E 

Robert Brown, D.C. 
15 Auburn Rd. 

Lansing, NY 14882 
Tel: (607) 533 -4231 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

We invite you to shop and 

compare our quality and price. 

Downtown on the Commons 

272-1810 

 

Santana 
Construction Co.  
General home repair, small 

remodel, and building projects.  

Alejandro Santana 

454 Floral Ave., Ithaca, NY 14850 

607-379-4987 
Email: santanaconstruction.co 

@gmail.com 

118 N. Tioga St., Suite 303 
Ithaca, NY  14850 

(607) 272-4040 
www.longappraisal.com 

Gary A. Bucci, Owner  

The Elizabeth Ann Clune 

Montessori
School of Ithaca 

 
Serving Children Ages 3 ð 14 

 
120 KING RD., ITHACA, NY  607 - 277 - 7335  

 

2826 North Triphammer Rd. 
Ithaca, NY  14850 

607-257-3203 
www.michaleens.com 

With appreciation for the weekly gift of  
fresh flowers for the Parish Center. 

$ŕȢ &ŕńőņŌŖ 4Ȣ 
0ŌŏŌňŕŒ 

/ÒÁÌ Ǫ -ÁØÉÌÌÏÆÁÃÉÁÌ 3ÕÒÇÅÒÙ 

4ÈÅ 6ÉÌÌÁÇÅ /ÆПÉÃÅ #ÁÍÐÕÓ 
ςσσσ .Ȣ 4ÒÉÐÈÁÍÍÅÒ 2ÄȢȟ 3ÕÉÔÅ τπς 

)ÔÈÁÃÁȟ .9  ρτψυπ 

φπχ-ςυχ-ψπχφ 

607-273-6363 
107 W. Seneca St. Å Ithaca, NY 14850 
Between the Church and Clinton House 

 

www.icgiftshop.com 

Ithaca Agway 
Farm and Home 

Center 
 

213 S. Fulton St. 
Ithaca, NY  14850 

 
607-272-1848 

607-272-1706 (fax) 

RESTORATIVE & COSMETIC 

DENTISTRY 

Children and Adults 
 

Hanshaw Road at Pleasant Grove 

607-257-5700 

 

 

Every Day  

You Get  

Our Best!  

 

 

Lisa Ferguson 
www.laughinggoatfiber.com 
Ithaca, NY  273-9212 

Mohair ï Cashmere ï Alpaca 
Homegrown  Hand dyed  Handmade 
Roving ï Yarn ï Finished Goods 

Continuous family service since 1942  

Ithacaðs only locally owned funeral home 

607 -272 -1922  

John F. Bangs (1917 -1974) - Jeffrey L. Bangs - Kevin P. Bangs  

ESTABLISHED 1950 
 
 
 
 

 

All your complete housing needs, from a 1-3 bedroom apt. or a 3-5 
bedroom luxury home. 
 
    

ðDry Cleaning 
ðShirt Laundry 
ðGarment Storage 
ðLeather/Suede 
ðDaily 7AM-6PM 

ðBulk Cleaning 
ðDraperies 
ðWedding Gowns 
ðSilks & Knits 
ðSat 9AM-5PM 

Dry Cleaners 
Northeast 

Proven record of academic achievement 
Disciplined learning environment 
Educating the total child 

320 W. Buffalo St. 
Ithaca, NY  14850 
(607) 273-2707 
icdcs@dor.org 

LUCENTE HOMES 
& APARTMENTS 

607-257-0717 

www.lucentehomes.com 

103 Salem Drive 

Ithaca, New York 

ELLEN MORRIS-KNOWER 
Licensed Associate Real Estate Broker 

710 Hancock St., Ithaca, NY  14850 
607.220.5421 
607.257.0800 x421 

EMKIthaca@gmail.com 
www.EMKIthaca.com 

�0�H�P�E�H�U���R�I���6�W�����&�D�W�K�H�U�L�Q�H�¶�V���3�D�U�L�V�K���V�L�Q�F�H������������ 

Radomir Stevanovic, MD 

Locally Owned �³ Family Operated  

Sunday Special  

$3.99  

One Dozen  

Fresh Store -Made Donuts  

Show coupon at checkout  

mailto:richard.prybyl@morganstanley.com
http://www.nmfn.com/jaywilliamson
http://www.longappraisal.com
http://www.michaleens.com
http://www.laughinggoatfiber.com

